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ADVISORY PANEL 
 

THURSDAY, 6 NOVEMBER 2008 

 
DECISIONS 

 

Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the meeting of the Executive 
Member for Children & Young People’s Services and Advisory Panel held on 
Thursday, 6 November 2008.  The wording used does not necessarily reflect the 
actual wording that will appear in the minutes. 
 
Members are reminded that, should they wish to call in a key decision, notice must 
be given to Democracy Support Group no later than 4pm on the second working 
day after this meeting. 
 
If you have any queries about any matters referred to in this decision sheet please 
contact Simon Copley. 
 

4. 14-19 REFORMS:  PROGRESS REPORT ON 

CURRICULUM REFORMS AND MACHINERY OF 

GOVERNMENT CHANGES 

 

Advice of the Advisory Panel 
 
That the Executive Member be advised: 
 
(i) That the continuing good progress on developments linked to 

the 14-19 Curriculum Reforms be noted; 
 
(ii) That the opportunities and challenges presented by the 

Machinery of Government changes, the sound initial position of 
the Local Authority, LSC and sub-regional partners, and the 
progress already made be noted. 

 
Decision of the Executive Member 
 
RESOLVED: That the advice of the Advisory Panel be accepted 

and endorsed. 
 
REASON: To ensure that the city is well place to provide the 

range of new curriculum opportunities which 
contribute to a wider learner entitlement, and to 
ensure the LA is well prepared to assume new 
responsibilities acquired from the LSC in 2010. 




